
Table of Portfolio Reviews 
 

Below is the year during which you can expect to receive an email from the College requesting 

your Portfolio material for review.  The emails are directed by early February of each year and 

your Portfolio is to be directed to the College before the end of March in that year. The results of 

your Portfolio Review will be directed to you by email before the end of May. Some exceptions 

to this table may apply. 

 

 

Year    If you graduated*: 

2016   on or before Dec. 31, 1982 or in 2010 

2017   between Jan. 1, 1983 and Dec. 31, 1992 or in 2011 

2018   between Jan. 1, 1993 and Dec. 31, 1999 or in 2012 

2019   between Jan. 1, 2000 and Dec. 31, 2005 or in 2013 

2020   in 2006, 2007, 2008, 2009 or in 2014 

 

* as recorded on your College electronic file. 


